
N a t i o n a l  A r c h i t e c t u r a l  A c c r e d i t i n g  B o a r d ,  I n c .  

July 25, 2011 
 
Judy Genshaft, Ph.D. 
President 
University of South Florida 
4202 East Fowler Avenue, ADM-226 
Tampa, FL  33620 
 
 
Dear President Genshaft: 
 
At the July 2011 meeting of the National Architectural Accrediting Board (NAAB), 
the board reviewed the Visiting Team Report (VTR) for the University of South 
Florida, School of Architecture & Community Design. 
 
As a result, the professional architecture program: 
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